
 

 
 
 
 
 

TAMPERING POLICY 
 
No coach and/or official from within a club should initiate or take part in any 
correspondence with a player and/or parent from outside their designated 
boundaries to solicit that player for their team/club. 
 
No coach and/or official from within a club should correspond with anyone 
regarding obtaining a specific player from outside their boundaries. 
 
In the event that a player and/or parent from outside a club’s boundary 
corresponds with a coach or team/official in regard to a transfer, the coach or 
team/official must then report this correspondence to their club director, whom 
will then pass this information onto the appropriate SCSA Committee 
Chairperson. 
 
Coaches and/or officials that do not adhere to the above policy will be subject to 
disciplinary action by the St. Charles Soccer Association Disciplinary Committee. 
 
Penalty for first offence will be a minimum one-year suspension. 


